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SBB Treasury Oyj has today, 03.05.2024, published its Annual Report for the year 2023. The Annual Report 
contains the Report by the Board of Directors, the Financial Statements 2023, and the Corporate 
Governance Statement. 

The Financial Statements are published in accordance with the European Single Electronic Format (ESEF) 
reporting requirements. The format is Extensible Hypertext Markup Language (XHTML). 

The Annual Report and the Corporate Governance Report are attached to this release as a PDF files and the 
Financial Statements (Finnish: Tilinpäätös 2023) as an XHTML file. The Annual Report and the Corporate 
Governance Report are also available on https://www.sbbtreasury.fi/en/ 

 
Further information: 

SBB Treasury Oyj 
Leiv Synnes 
leiv@sbbnorden.se 
+46761478482 
 
Attachments: 
 

 Financial Statements 2023 (Finnish original) 

 Annual Report 2023 (inofficial English translation) 

 Corporate Governance Report 2023 


